
From: liz lennox 
Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2019 3:54 PM 
To: Evelyn Eichenbaum <eeichenbaum@haldimandcounty.on.ca> 
Subject: Re: Drainage redirection away from 1124 Diltz road 

 

I would like to request that I could appear as a delegation to a council in a committee meeting 

and look forward to discussing issues. 

We want the municipality to divert the water that they have brought in from different watersheds 

and culverts and use the municipality’s own property to accommodate the conditions brought 

about by expansion instead of making a conscious decision to come through a private drain 

because it is convenient. 

 

It is the responsibility of the municipality to provide drainage in developed areas instead of 

directing it to a private drain and their neglect has caused damage. 

 

We have the right to protect our property from neighbors who are dumping collected water and 

causing erosion. At no time has the municipality shown any concern for the negative conditions 

they have created  to our ravine. They have an obligation to discharge water where it will not 

cause erosion. 

 

The conditions that existed at the time the building permits were issued for homes to be built are 

not even remotely the same due to reconfiguration of the land. 

 

Will refer to the Ontario Drainage Act. 

  

 

Elizabeth Lennox 
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